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 Benedetta Doria 

D'Angri

OBJEMAIL2016/0070/P 12/02/2016  12:18:12 I would like to add the following comments:

New Mechanical Services Plant – I would like to express some displeasing that the property owners 

and neighbours have regarding the operational disturbance that could result from this ‘new’ KCC roof 

level installation. Supporting this Application is an Environmental Noise Assessment by Ian Sharland 

Ltd, which also covers near neighbours such as the Hampstead Britannia Hotel I am aware that 

property owners are urged to take their own recognition and question this installation as they feel 

appropriate.  Certainly this should have been on the agenda for any prior and future meetings as once in 

place there will be real disturbance which would be difficult to remedy.

The construction development will have a dramatic impact also on 

Parking  for the Fellows Road residents as well as the Tobin Close ones. 

This issue has been raised at this stage due to the changes that appear on the layouts supporting the 

recent Planning Applications submitted to Camden.  I am terribly concerned that, with the pressure on 

parking spaces and their allocation, especially with new properties being created, this matter does need 

further debate and clarification especially oin the part of Camden Planning office.

31 Fellows Road,

NW3 3DX
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